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Thank you!!! 
To all the wonderful volunteers that came out helping for the 

Annual Spring Litter CleanUp (May 23/15) 

 

Al H., Alex, Bear, Charlene, Dalton, David, Dawson, Heiko (pickup and return of signs and 

vests to Whitehorse), Janey (and propane), Jim, Judy, Lesli, Nickia, Sandi, Sharyl, Shelley, 

SueAnne, Susan, YTG for the Litter Campaign Program, Wendy Holway at YTG for all her help 

with forms etc., Carcross Highways and TCA for loan of the barbecue. 

  CONGRATULATIONS!!!  

Yay to you awesome graduates from Tagish!! Rock on and aim high!! 

Elisabeth Specht 
NatasHA Benoit-Peters 

Rachel Dawson 

Honourable mention; Dustin Patterson 
You all worked so hard, we take our hats off to you and cheer loudly!! 

You make Tagish look good!! 

ATTENTION SENIORS!!! 

PIONEER UTILITY GRANT 

The Pioneer Utility Grant assists Yukon Seniors with the cost of heating their homes whether 

they rent or own. To be eligible, Seniors must be at least 65 years old and have lived in the 

Yukon at least 6 months this year (three of which have to be winter months). Applications can 

be submitted starting July 1, 2015, but cannot be accepted after December 31, 2015. 

 


